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Hi All, 
 
Well the year is coming to an end and what a year it has been!! I don’t think that anyone 
of us thought that this pandemic would last so long or have such an effect on all our lives 
but it has and certainly on our hashing activities. 
 
Currently, because of the day we run and the time, it is very difficult to hold any activities 
without falling foul of the SOPs in place and so for the time being we are still officially 
suspended. We do hope though that we may be able to start again early next year but the 
decision is not in our hands. Some good news though is that the Committee has decided 
that no subs will be payable by existing members for 2021. So you have an extra RM80 to 
spend at Christmas now!! 
 
Attached to this newsletter is some news regarding a 100Km hike being done by 
Arsetrologist and Greer just after Christmas. Please read through the piece and support 
them in this well intentioned trek for Charity. 
 
I wish you all a Merry Christmas and (let’s hope) a healthier 2021. 
   
Stay Safe. Stay Healthy. 
 
Jesbir. 
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Huge / Greasy 
Palms  8th 

Molly  8th  

Sayor 19th  
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Disclaimer: By taking part in a Hash House Harriets Penang run or 
event, you agree not to hold the organisers or any affiliated individual 
responsible for any injury or mishap that may happen to you. 

On On 


